
December 20, 1934. 

 

Mr. J. V. L. Goggin, 

701-703 Lucas Avenue, 

St. Louis, Mo. 

 

My dear Goggin: 

 

On my return home this morning I was very glad to find your splendid letter. 

 

I realize the wisdom of your suggestions and you may rest assured that my friends will 

leave no stone unturned in these matters. The reports we get from outstate are most 

encouraging. 

 

I deeply appreciate your friendship and will be glad to have you do anything you can 

along the lines you mentioned. 

 

With kind personal regards, I am 

Very sincerely yours, 

LLOYD C. STARK. 

LCS:P 


